
         

        

In exploring and learning this 

week… 

A big congratulations to all the 

reception children for making 

their nativity performance so 

amazing.  

 

 

 

 

What we will be looking at 

next term…  

We will begin the spring term by looking 

at fairies and elves. The children will 

become detectives and search for clues 

that fairies and elves have been to our 

school.  

 We are looking to expand our resources for our 

fairies topic, if you have anything that we could use 

please let us know. 

We have had a fantastic term. A big well 

done to all the children for all their hard 

work and we would like to thank you for 

your support. 

 

Upcoming dates/events 

Panto:   Monday 17th December 

Christmas party Wednesday 19th December 

please don’t forget to sign up for food on the 

list by the office. 

End of term: 19th December 

Beginning of term: 7th January 

Stars will start forest school on the 11th 

January. 

Stay and read sessions:  Start TUESDAY 18th 

January 2:40pm Siblings are welcome  

 

The Big Christmas Challenge! 

We would love to hear about the fun you 

have over Christmas. Please share them 

with us. You could get your child to take 

photographs or even make a short film, 

draw a picture or make something. Please 

don’t forget to share these with us on 

tapestry. 

 

Have a very Merry Christmas and we look 

forward to seeing you in the New Year. 
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